
June 23, 1989  

 A special meeting was held at 9:00 a.m. at the township municipal building this 

date, with all members of the board present.   

 Supervisors appointed Attorney Kathryn Gault to be the special counsel for all 

sewer connections in the Lake Heritage Municipal Area.  A resolution was adopted.** 

 Parking Lot - Donnie Arentz will blacktop the drive way and furnish labor and 

equipment to install and township will buy the blacktop.  Approximate cost will be $4,000 

for the material ad $3,950 for the labor.   

 Mr. Joe Davies was present concerning the expansion of the Lake Heritage 

Municipal Sewer System.   

 Meeting adjourned at 9:45 a.m.  

 Submitted by Barbara J. Snyder, secretary.   

**Resolution can be found on disk labeled “Resolutions (1)” under above date.   


